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TENNIS FESTIVAL 
This week, four talented children from Year 4 attended a Tennis Festival in the glo-

rious sun at Winchmore Hill Tennis Club. During the afternoon the children compet-

ed against 5 schools and came out on top in 

many of their matches. They finished the 

day in a 3rd place play-off and overcame 

Raglan Junior School to claim the honours! 

Many thanks to Mr Hunt and Mrs Sparwell 

for their help during the event and a huge 

pat on the back to the children for their 

sporting conduct and excellent behaviour! 

 

YEAR 4 KIDZANIA  
Last Friday, Year 4 were lucky enough to experience the wonder that is Kidzania! 

Everyone had the chance to try out a range of different jobs and, if they worked 

hard, get paid for some of them! Many of our 

children enjoyed being part of the Emergency 

Services and working in a team to help the 

community, others were chocolatiers and a few 

even had the chance to fly a plane! It was a 

brilliant trip to support their learning about 

Business and being a Young Entrepreneur this 

term and will be the focus for their writing over 

the next few weeks. Thank you to all the     

parents who supported Year 4 on the trip.  


